
 

Thank you to the children and parents/carers in Year 2 for making online learning so 

successful this week. 
 

The children will return to school on Wednesday 2nd December. Before our return to the 

'real classroom', our 'virtual lessons' will take place via Zoom at the following times:  
 

Time  Focus  

9.30am  Maths  

11am  Literacy – reading, writing or SPaG  

1.15pm  Other Subject – topic / phonics  

   

Monday 30th November & Tuesday 1st December: 
 

Mrs Stephenson's Zoom Lessons  
https://zoom.us/j/2561796972?pwd=byt3ZFVyTDBOYks2T21HZkVqR0hIZz09   

  

Meeting ID: 256 179 6972  

Passcode: sycamore 

 

On Wednesday, please could children bring in their home learning folders 
along with Writing and Maths Books for us to have a look at. We will then 
organise for further home learning in preparation for potential future bubble 
closures. 
 
Many thanks, 
The Year 2 Team 
 

https://zoom.us/j/2561796972?pwd=byt3ZFVyTDBOYks2T21HZkVqR0hIZz09

